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Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:07 PM
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] 8940 Bathurst Street File OP.21.024/ Z.21/048

 
 

From: charlenelewin charlenelewin  >  
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:04 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri 
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; 
Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; 
rosanna.defrancesca@vaugha.ca; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman 
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] 8940 Bathurst Street File OP.21.024/ Z.21/048 
 

Good afternoon - The Jaffari Medallion and Tridel developments are completely inappropriate for 
THORNHILL WOODS. I understand that the residents have been complaining since this was first 
proposed 8 or 9 years ago. The traffic in this area is horrific. I would suggest that members of your 
office try to navigate the roads between 8 and 9 a.m. There are 3 schools and limited exits to 
Bathurst/Dufferin/Rutherford and highway 7. It is very difficult to manouever if you have to drop off 
children or get to work. An ambulance or fire truck would have tremendous difficulty accessing the 
streets during rush hour. The sewer system would be over taxed as well as other utilities. This is a 
low density residential community not the downtown core. I would hope that the City of Vaughan will 
listen to residents before making any final decisions. We need some green spaces and not further 
condo towers to block out the sunlight. Our children have limited park areas at present.  

 

Charlene Lewin   
visit us on the web at  

ferranta
Public Mtg


